
Freedom Friends of the Library 
Executive Board meeting January 11, 2018, Freedom Public Library 
 
Present: Sarah Groleau, Donna-Marie Tung, Anne Cunningham, Jen Meers 
 
Minutes from 10/18/17 Executive Board Meeting presented. Accepted unanimously. 
 
Requested that draft of minutes from November FOL board meeting be sent to members and 
posted on website. These will be voted at May meeting of FOL board. 
 
Anne is working on updating documents for dropbox file. She will send documents to Jen to 
scan as she is able. 
 
Minutes on Website: keep most recent two years of meeting minutes available on the website. 
 
Treasurer’s report: Attached. Notes: 
 Library spent less than budgeted 
 FOL spent less than budgeted 
 Donations were higher than expected 
  
The cash management calculation (attached) amounts were reviewed and approved. Detail on 
actual investments will be provided for approval before they are finalized. 
Use of PayPal: About 6-7 gifts were received via Paypal and it was easy to use. Be sure to put in 
newsletter and maybe a note in request letters. 
Report on LYBNT mailing: About 20 additional gifts were received. 
Trustee reimbursement: New treasurer. We should check in with Trustees on this. We should 
invite Trustees to meeting to prep for May FOL board meeting. 
2018 Budget: Anne will provide clean copy with changes.  
Elizabeth has opportunity to have workshop for half day in March with someone to teach comic 
strip production. Should it be regular budget or special program? How should Elizabeth request 
the $300-$400? President has ability to approve spending, but is it for $250 or $500? Anne will 
check. 
Should this request be under current program line item? It was decided to increase budgeted 
amount so regular programs do not lose money.  
The Trustees should request that we pay for program. Depending on presidential spending 
approval amount, either Sarah will approve or Exec board will approve via email. 
To do list from 11/17 meeting: a few items still on Anne’s list. 
 
If we want a display for town meeting, who would put it up, etc. Would it be in the way? 
Updating FOL brochure: Chris Libby will be asked to look over and provide feedback and maybe 
work on update. Include more information on volunteering in library and for Friends. 
 
Next Exec board meeting: March 21, 2018. Meet May 2, 2018 to prepare for May 5, 2018 board 
meeting. 










